
 

Please note Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond 
Road, continues every Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m. All are 
welcome. 

__________________________________________________________ 

 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:        
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  

 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:      

Thomas Culhane , Sr. Kathleen Kinane 

 
 

MONTHS MIND:          

Gwendoline Leahy.         

                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

ANNIVERSARIES:        

Anne Fitzsimons, John Costello, Brendan O’Driscoll, 

Austin Bulger, Kevin O’Moore, Emer Griffith, Patrick & Rita Ellis, 

Susan & Peter Smyth, Laurence & Esther Mulryan, 

Kay & Jack Kehoe. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Advent Reflections—Mercy Centre Coolock, Wednesday 27th to         
December 18th  

Raidio Na Gaeltachta, Aifreann an Domhnaigh—November 24th at 
11.00 a.m. from  the Oratory of the Resurrection, Artane 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time—17th November Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Thought for the day 

When the news from the Middle East—the cra-
dle of civilization and faith—is so consistently 
dreadful, our dismay can easily devolve into 
despair. What about all the innocent lives lost? 
What of the old, the new-born, the newlyweds 
and so on? The devastation can be overwhelm-
ing, leaving us feeling both powerless and furi-
ous. And yet, at the centre of our faith is a deep 
conviction that the forces of evil and destruc-
tion are not, and will not be, the final word. 
Yes, it is terrible; but no, it is not the last word. 
God’s faithfulness in Christ’s resurrection as-
sures us and invites us too to the same witness 
of fidelity, even again the odds. 

Prayer 

God of peace, in our time we hear of wars and 
rumours of wars. Help us not to fear, not to 
lose hope, but to trust you, our Rock, our only 
hope. 

Entrance :                Hymn 21  Page 11                                      
Recessional :           Hymn 10    Page 8                         
(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


First Holy Communion—The next 
Mass in our parish programme of 
preparation for First Communion 
will be celebrated next Sunday, 
24th November at the 12.30pm 
Mass. We look forward to welcom-
ing all the children preparing for 
this special sacrament and their 
families too, as we make this jour-
ney of faith together. 
 

Altar Servers—A short training 
course for new altar servers will be 
held on 3 consecutive Thursdays 
beginning this Thursday 21st No-
vember at 2.45 here in the church. 
Any child who has made their First 
Communion is most welcome to 
become a server and to come along 
to the church on Thursday. You 
don’t have to be able to serve mass 
every weekend, just when free. 
(Anne Dooley, Parish Catechist) 
 

Altar List of the dead—You 
are invited to return your 
Altar List of the Dead to the 
Sacristy or place it in one of 

the safes at the back of the Church. 
The names will be placed before 
the Altar and they will be remem-
bered at all Masses during Novem-
ber. The Masses on the first Friday 
of the month will be offered espe-
cially for those on the Altar List of 
the Dead. 

Eucharistic Adoration 
takes place every Mon-
day afternoon in our          

Parish Church from 3.00 p.m. to 
4.00 p.m.  
 

Our Scripture Reflection Group  
meet on Thursday mornings at 
11.00 am in the Annadale 
room. All are welcome. 
 

Community Prayer Group— A 
Community Prayer Group now 
meets on Thursday evenings at 
8pm in the Annadale room.  The 
meeting consists of prayer, reading 
and reflection on the Sunday  Gos-
pel. All are welcome. 
 

The Irish Hospice Foundation 
would like to thank Marino parish-
ioners for their support with their 
recent fundraising drive. 
 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st & 3rd  
Saturday of the month from 10.30 

a.m.—12.30 pm. We look 
forward to new members. 
Ph: (085) 1088538. 

 

Ministers of the Word—the new 
roster for December to March is 
now available in the sacristy for col-
lection. 

Church Repository/Shop:  
The Church Repository/
Shop  is open every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. 
Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on 
Sundays. As Christmas is approach-
ing please check out our selection 

of Christmas Cards, Cribs, 
Christmas Candles, Tree dec-
orations, nativity Scenes and 
more. We also have Advent 

Calendars and Church Art Calen-
dars for 2020 Cards for the Christ-
mas Novena of masses are also 
available. We have a good supply of 
sacramental mementos 
for all occasions too. We 
look forward to seeing 
you.  

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy.  
 

Christmas Eve 6pm Family 
Mass choir rehearsal com-
mences Friday 22 November 

3-4pm in the church.  Children's Na-
tivity takes place at Carol Service 
and Christmas Eve Mass.  If interest-
ed in taking part in either please 
contact Bern on 
0857492384 
 

The Order of Malta will hold a 
Church gate Collection this weekend 
to raise funds for the Senior Citizens  
Christmas Party on Sunday 24th No-
vember. 

Parish Lotto:  There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.    

The winning numbers were :    

8, 18, 19 & 31 

The jackpot now stands at €1,100    

Last entries for the weekly draw before 1.00 p.m. on Monday please. 

COMMUNION ARRANGEMENTS FOR COELIACS AND THOSE WITH GLU-
TEN INTOLERANCE 

From this weekend onward, we will have a chalice available at commun-
ion time for coeliac and those with a gluten intolerance. This will be a sep-
arate chalice, reserved for those with gluten intolerance/allergy, so that 
cross-contamination cannot occur. The chalice will be placed on a table at 
the top of the church, close to the celebrant. If you are coeliac, you are 
invited to come forward and receive from this chalice.   


